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Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. S. Wilgus

-Vice President Nuclear Operations
P. O.-Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING
1

This confirms a telephone conversation on May 1,1984, between Mr. R. Bright of
your staff and Messrs. V. Panciera and A. Belisle of this office concerning a
meeting to be conducted at the Florida Power Corporation offices, in St. Peters-

[ burg, Florida on June 6,1984. This meeting between NRC and FPC representatives
i is being conducted to discuss proposed FPC responses to our questions on the

quality assurance program description submittal dated June 10, 1983. The
questions to be discussed were transmitted to FPC by my letter dated December 27,
1983.

, Please contact Mr. C. Upright on 404/221-5596 if you have any questions regarding
l these arrangements.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by RCLewis)

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: E. M. Howard, Director
Site Nuclear Operations

P. F. McKee, Nuclear Plant Manager '

G. R. Westafer, Manager
Nuclear Licensing and

Fuel Management

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida
C. Upright, RII
A Selisle, RII
J. Spraul, IE
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